
 

 

Circular No. P-21/24                                                                         Date: 26/07/2024 
 

   DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings! 

 

I thank you for your kind co-operation and support to the school in its endeavor of 

installing Air Conditioners in the classrooms, labs and other activity areas. Students  

are very happy with this addition in the infrastructure and they are happily utilizing             

this facility with enhanced focus in academic tasks in the classrooms.  

 

Here is a gentle reminder to you to clear the dues of your ward for Second Quarter as                          

the last date for fee payment is approaching (details available in the School Almanac, 

Page No. 41).  

 

Kindly ignore this reminder, if already paid.  

 

Educationally yours.   

 

 

(J.K. Sidhu) 

Principal 
 
 

 

 

Page No. 41, School Almanac 


